
 

 

 
 
 

 
14th December 2020 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Re: Flu Spray Vaccination 
 
 
As you are aware, your child was absent when the school nurse came in to give the 
flu spray vaccine. I am pleased to say that they will back in on Tuesday 12th January 
and as you have already given your consent, your child will have their spray then.  
 
You do not need to do anything at this time. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 0118 
9784406, or if you wish, you can contact the School Immunisation Team directly on 
0300 365 0077. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ann-Marie Dick 
enquiries@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 
 
 


